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Utsalady Ladies Aid
March 2022 Newsletter

Weleome Back/!

When the Ladies Aid building
was built it became a
gathering place for the
community. Families grew up
attending many functions and
gatherings there.

The Utsalady Ladies Aid became a social outing for those hardworking
women. It was an opportunity to dress for the occasion, have lunch,
socialize and be entertained.

The Utsalady Ladies Aid serves the same purpose today. So please come
to our next meeting, share your ideas, and be a part of that legacy.

Upcoming Meetings

Our next membership meeting will be on Wednesday, March 9th at
11:30am with the business meeting starting at 1:00pm. Our hostesses will
be Susan Yerkes, Melissa Degginger, Linda Moore, and Marsha Timmerman.
The Board meeting will be on Monday, March 7th at 1:00pm.

2022 Dues, Before March 31st

Membership dues is $25.00. Let's see if we can have them in by March
31st. If you have changed your address, e-mail, or phone number please
give your updated information to Linda Johnson. This will help in updating
the new 2022 member roster. Please mail check to:

Utsalady Ladies Aid Dues
P.O. Box 1435
Stanwood, WA. 98292
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FROM THE PRESIDENT

We have a lot to look forward to this year! The Art Tour will be on Mother's Day weekend this year
and the Board has planned to serve lunches on Friday and Saturday. So mark your calendars, this
event has always been so successful because of your help. |1 am looking for ideas for programs during
our meetings.
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The Historic Sites Tour is scheduled for August 26th and 27th. The goal will be to have a historical
display in the building. One suggestion would be to feature quilts. Our pioneer women made quilts to
raffle to raise money to build our building and support their outreach projects! Would love some
volunteers to plan this event.

Other event planned is the 4th of July celebration. | am looking forward to seeing all of you at the
March luncheon.
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Seattle & King County
Washington State Food Worker Card

It is probably time to renew your food handler cards. They are only valid
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. WRTE RMETTARRRORMATY for 2 years. To handle food, you need to be current with your card. This
ey Valid from 04/09/2013 o 04/09/2015. .
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Wonderful news! Camano Island IGA/TrueValue is
again sponsoring the Ladies Aid for the "Round Off
Coins" program in March. Thank you for shopping
there, and let’s see if we can top last years’
donation of $6,355!

2021 Donation from the IGA/TrueVelue
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